November 1, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Recently, there was a Committee of the Whole meeting with the City Council
to discuss the long-term sustainability of our charter schools. During this initial
meeting the City Manager provided council members with possible key
partnership services between the City, and our charter schools, that can help
ensure the school system receives enough financial and operational support.

You should know the Mayor, City Council Members, the City Manager and our
Governing Board all agree our four charter schools are an asset to the Cape
Coral community. Therefore, it is important that we continue to collaborate
with the City, which holds our charter, if we are to remain firm on our
commitment to provide an A+ educational system for our students.

The direction received from the Mayor and City Council Members will
determine how we move forward. As of this communication, another meeting
is being scheduled to discuss the matter; when a new meeting is called, you can
be assured the date and time will be posted on our official websites. Until then,
should you have questions or concerns, you may contact my office either by
e-mail or telephone.

We are “Four Schools, One Vision." Our K-12 Oasis Advantage is that we provide
a challenging and nurturing educational pathway that allows students to start
here, and go everywhere. Your continued support of our teachers and

admigistration is greatly appreciated.
Ah. .

Respectfully,
Jacquelin Collins
Superintendent

www.CapeCharterSchools.org
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